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As I mentioned in my President’s Corner message, I am pleased to share some of the learning I 
have done in my journeys across the College. As I have traveled about visiting hundreds of people 
and dozens of departments and events, I have taken careful note of a multitude of observations 
and recommendations that reflect the knowledge of decades of institutional experience. I am 
grateful to students, faculty, and staff for their generosity of time and energy. I have gathered new 
knowledge and keen insights on the assets and aspirations of our institution through countless 
conversations and interactions. This process will continue throughout the summer and fall under 
the guidance of the Presidential Transition Advisory Committee. In the meantime, I am thrilled to 
share some of my first learnings about the College in these new webpages. I hope you will find 
them informative and that they may spark reflections, discussions, and more questions among 
members of the College community.   

Finally, I look forward to seeing many of you at commencement tomorrow and Friday. What a 
wonderful way to cap off the year celebrating student achievement!  

  

 

https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/about-mc/office-of-the-president/first-impressions/

